Piedmont Band Boosters Meeting
8/15/22
Members present:  Mike Weeks, Carrie Holloway, Betsy Arndt, Amy Hartig, Lee Long, Renee Long, Laura Rogers, , Melanie Griffin, Lisa May, Jody Lukac, Kristy Dale, Danielle White, Carolyn Witham, Jennifer Hughes, Sam Oakley, Dave Oakley, Kristen Crossley
The meeting was held at Piedmont High School and brought to order at 7pm by President, Mike Weeks.
New Business
Welcomed everyone back to a new school year and welcomed new members!
Preview Night- August 16th. Dinner will be served at 6pm . BBQ, mac and cheese, capri suns, Tables at stadium. Clipboards for people to sign up for different groups.
VIC card number -1763. Share with everyone at preview night.
A. Fundraising- no update

B. Hospitality- Country Days Corn Maze planned for October 27th from 7-9. More details to follow.


C. Pit- May install a clothes bar in trailer. Props- we will have 6 lanterns. Ordered three fans and battery packs. Should be here next week. Batteries need to be rechargeable, 1500 amps, and run for 4 minutes. Speaker carts move so much easier with new tires!

D. Uniforms- guard uniforms did not work ($3600). Will try to sale them to winter guard for $175 each. Briar to head this up. Bought new ones for $1100 . New unitards and cloaks. Still assessing. 
Band uniforms went well.  Thought the sign up genius worked well.

E. Chaperones-  3 bus drivers confirmed! 

F. Spirit wear/website- Will open from August19-28th. Check prices on website. Took a loss on hoodies. Need to increase by $11.  Waiting to hear from Sports 2 You. Will discuss with Mike Pyle. Stickers will be on website.


G. Treasure Report- Cash in bank $54.9K- checking $33.9K, savings $21.0K.  Guards fees to increase for next year above regular band fees. $700 in props to use for batteries. Approved $250 for Ms. Helms for some Piedmont swag!
Old Business- Photos/ banners of guard still need to be done. 
With no additional business to discuss, Mike Weeks adjourned the meeting at 8:30PM.
Submitted By:  Amy Hartig, Secretary
Next Meeting: Booster meeting at Piedmont High School at 7pm on September 19th.
